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Radiant Panel
• The last two panels we received were out of 

specification (found this during the 3-position check 
and the “very high”set point temperature)

• Both panels were sent back to our distributor who in 
turn, sent them back to Watlow in St. Louis

• Watlow has informed us that they have replaced the 
emitter strips on both panels

• It is imperative that a 3-position check be performed 
when installing a new panel

• Labs should work with their distributors if problems 
are found
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